DATE
The Sparrow Fund
124 3rd Ave
Phoenixville, PA 19460
Re: The Sparrow Fund’s Grant for: NAME
To Whom It May Concern:

Thank you for considering Mr. and Mrs. NAME as possible recipients of The Sparrow Fund’s grant.  Mr. and Mrs. NAME are one of the many wonderful couples adopting through our agency and it is my privilege to write this letter on their behalf.  The NAME’S began the adoption process with AGENCY NAME in MONTH & YEAR and have an approved home study as of DATE.  They are a wonderful couple who are eager to welcome a precious child from COUNTRY into their home and family.    
If you have any questions or require additional information about the NAME family or our agency, please feel free to contact me directly. 

Sincerely,

CONTACT NAME
TITLE

AGENCY NAME

AGENCY ADDRESS

PHONE NUMBER

